
Minutes of the General Assembly Meeting of the Nordic Econometric Network,  October 29, 

2009, at the School of Economics and Management, Lund University, Sweden. 

 
 

1. Election of chairperson and secretary for the meeting: 
Anders Klevmarken was elected chairman and Fredrik NG Andersson was elected 
secretary. 
 

2. Report from the outgoing Steering Committee: 
Gunnar Rosenqvist reported on behalf of the steering committee´ about activities in 
the past two years. The main activity has been to organize the 5th Nordic Econometric 
Meeting in Lund. An unusually large number of papers were submitted to the 
conference.  
 
Gunnar Rosenqvist also informed that a new webpage is presently being constructed. 
 
Report of the financial situation of the network: No financial activities. 
 

3. Future activities: 
Next meeting in Aarhus, 2011.  
 
As consequence of the large number of submissions to the meeting in Lund, about 
50% of the submissions were rejected. Among those were a large number of Ph.D. 
students. It was discussed whether Ph.D. students should be given priority over senior 
researchers in the reviewing process. It was decided that no special rules should 
apply, but the steering committee and the local organizers may decide on special 
sessions for Ph.D. students during future econometric meetings. 
 

4. Election of a new steering committee: 
The outgoing committee was re-elected. 
 

5. Decision about membership dues: 
No fees.  
 
 
 
 
 

__________________________                                __________________________ 
 
Anders Klevmarken                                                    Fredrik NG Andersson 
Chair                      Secretary   
     
 
 
 


